
To all faculty members, 

 

Guideline for Face-to-Face Lectures in the Spring Semester 

 

The spring semester lectures will have a two-week observation period as a measure to prevent 

the spread of infection. For this reason, the archives will be used for the introductory subjects 

and some basic subjects until April 19. 

In principle, face-to-face lectures will be held from April 20th, while taking sufficient infection 

prevention measures. 

 

Please refer to the details of the face-to-face lectures, posted at the following URL. 

 

https://ad-info.naist.jp/gakusei/staff/DED/PDF/35_GuidelineFace-to-FaceLectures2021.pdf 

 

 

KAWAICHI Masashi 

Division Director, Division for Educational Development 

 

For inquiries: 

Division for Educational Development, 

Institute for Educational Initiatives 

Email: ded@ad.naist.jp 

 

Academic Affairs Section, 

Educational Affairs Division 

Email: g-gakumu@ad.naist.jp 

 

 


